
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

The Hobart Clinic 
 

The ANMF has heard your concerns.  

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) met with members on Monday 19 

May 2025 at The Hobart Clinic to listen to concerns across a range of issues.  

 

Members have voiced concerns surrounding staffing level, workloads and workplace culture.  

 

They also spoke about the upcoming Enterprise Agreement (EA).   

 

Staffing Security, Workloads and Culture. 

ANMF members raised grave concerns about the volatile staffing situation and resulting lack of clinical 

leadership and increasing workloads that is affecting the direct care of the clients they look after.   

 

The ANMF has heard you and supports you in this unstable, concerning time.  

 

The ANMF is currently developing a response to this situation that will provide security for members and ensure 

they are given the resources, support and staff required to ensure best patient outcomes are produced.  

 

Upcoming EA 

Members raised the upcoming EA as an issue, especially given the current climate.  

 

The ANMF is working on a Log of Claims (LoC) and will be surveying members in the very near future.  

 



 

 

 

Stay tuned for more information coming soon.  

 

The ANMF stands with you! Together, United and Proud. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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